


Congressman Garrett’s nomination is opposed by the U.S. Chamber of Commerce, Business 
Roundtable, as well as the National Association of Manufacturers. While in Congress, 
Representative Garrett repeatedly voted against reauthorization of this vital credit agency. We 
remain convinced he could cause further problems at EXIM if he is confirmed as Bank Board 
Chairman.  
 
We can and must do better. American workers and companies are counting on the U.S. Senate to 
set EXIM back on course to keep our country competitive.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

     
Maria Cantwell    Cory Booker 
United States Senator    United States Senator 

  
  

 

Ron Wyden    Jeff Merkley 
United States Senator    United States Senator 

 

Jeanne Shaheen 
United States Senator 

 
 
cc: The Honorable Richard C. Shelby  

The Honorable Jack Reed 
The Honorable Bob Corker 
The Honorable Robert Menendez 
The Honorable Patrick J. Toomey 
The Honorable Jon Tester 
The Honorable Dean Heller  
The Honorable Mark R. Warner  
The Honorable Tim Scott 
The Honorable Elizabeth Warren 
The Honorable Ben Sasse 
The Honorable Heidi Heitkamp  
The Honorable Tom Cotton  
The Honorable Joe Donnelly  
The Honorable Mike Rounds 
The Honorable Brian Schatz  



The Honorable David Perdue  
The Honorable Chris Van Hollen  
The Honorable Thom Tillis  
The Honorable Catherine Cortez Masto   
The Honorable John Kennedy  
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